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June 11, 2021 

 

Step Up Day 

Our 5th grade students traveled to Swift on Wednesday, June 9th for a tour of the building. They all 

came back very excited about the building and all they learned about 6th grade! Thank you to Mrs. 

Mangione for all your hard work in organizing this special experience. 

 

Monday, June 14th is Step Up Day for our rising third, fourth, and fifth graders. Our students will spend 

about an hour with their next year’s teacher doing some fun activities.  

 

 

Surf into Summer 

On Friday, June 11th, we celebrated reading as we Surf into Summer on a good book!  It was 

so wonderful to see all our students reading with their families. On Thursday, June 10th, we had 

a Book Swap where our students were able to select a pre-loved book to get everyone 

excited about summer reading! 

 

 

 

Field Day 

Field Day was held on Friday, June 4th.  To say that our students were excited is an 

understatement!  It was so wonderful to see all our parent volunteers having a great 

time with our students.  To see the smiles on the kid’s faces and the energy in their 

steps was extremely uplifting!  Thank you to Mr. Loyer for putting this wonderful day 

together.   

 

Medication Pick Up 

Nurse Sarah will be outside at Parent Pick up on Thursday, June 17th to hand back medications that 

have been at school.  If your child is not a parent pick up, please contact Nurse Sarah to set up 

another time to pick up the medications prior to June 17th.  

 

Math Workbooks 

As the year winds down, resources and materials may begin to come home. You may notice some 

workbooks coming home with incomplete pages.  This would not be an indicator that the skill was not 

taught.  It may mean that it was taught in an alternate way or the use of the workbook page was not 

needed. 

 

THANK YOU! 

As we wind down the 2020-2020 (and my first!) school year, I wanted to take a 

moment and sincerely thank the students, staff, families, and community for the 

love and support I have felt all year long. Watertown is a wonderful place to be 

and I’m blessed and honored to call Judson my home! 

 
Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

Monday, June 14 BOE Meeting, 7:30 pm 

 Step Up Day! 

June 15, 16, 17 Single Session Days 

June 17th Last day of school! 

 

 

 


